Elder Friendly Futures 2017

CONCURRENT SESSIONS 11
Supporting Caregivers through Policy: Caregiver Advise, Record, Enable (CARE) Act and Recent
Legislation on the Family Medical Leave Act (FMLA)

Cathy MacCaul, Advocacy Director, AARP Washington

CATHY MACCAUL

Cathleen MacCaul is the Advocacy Director for AARP in Washington State and manages public policy and
government relations to advance the issues that matter to the 50+ population. By working with state
legislators and coalition partners, she successfully helped to pass several pieces of legislation to protect
vulnerable adults from financial exploitation, to increase retirement savings for small business
employees and to support caregivers. Prior to joining AARP she worked for Microsoft, World Vision and
the YWCA and developed strategic communications, community engagement, public policy and
corporate social responsibility campaigns supporting a variety of global and domestic poverty, economic
justice and digital inclusion issues. Currently, she is working on a Master’s of Public Policy from the
University of Washington Bothell and receives studying tips from her two college-age daughters.



